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14 December 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  
  
On Wednesday 20 December we will be hosting a Christmas Movie Afternoon in the 
Arts Theatre. This is to help raise money on behalf of a student in the academy who is 
raising funds for life saving brain surgery for a family member.  
  
Students can vote for the movie via the link on their ClassCharts app. The cost of this 
event will be £5.00 which includes a drink, popcorn and sweets to enjoy alongside the 
Christmas Movie. Please book your place on the ParentPay system. The event will 
start at 3.00pm and finish at 4.30pm.  
  
Due to the size of the venue, places are limited and will work on a first come first 
served basis.  
  
Yours faithfully 
  
Mrs N Egerton   
 
Mrs N Egerton   
Enrichment Coordinator  
 

 


